

This breakfast is not a fundraising event. There is a prudent seed fund budgeted for start-up expenses. Ideally, the breakfast will neither make nor lose money and the budget should be carefully planned as such. The budget lines ought to be followed by all members of the breakfast committee. Seed money ought to be replenished through ticket sales and returned to the treasury. Any funds remaining in the excess, should be returned to Queens County General Service treasury.

Contact: Bobby J.

Email: serveus1992@gmail.com